

08.04.2016

To,

The Secretary,

Tribal Welfare Department, A&N,

Port Blair.

## SUBJECT: Documentary film on Car Nicobar, with focus on its football

Dear Sir,

As per our discussion, I agree to share with the Tribal Welfare Department, and the A & N administration, the processed raw footage of our documentary film on Car Nicobar on our arrival back In Port Blair in June 2016. As you are aware, we have only shot our first schedule in March 2016 and will be returning to shoot during the football season, i.e. before the Subroto Cup in New Delhi. At that time, we will be grateful for assistance from you regarding various permissions, and granting of tribal permits to visit Nicobar District.

We are hoping to get support and encouragement from the Andaman & Nicobar administration for our project.

Thanking You,

With warm regards,

Manju Parvathy Iyer

Mayin.

Director.

manju.iyer Ogmail.com

09987062361